
Chairman Nelson and Board of Fisheries: 

I don't support increasing the 60 pot limit. 

I'm fine with the 72 hour transition from Federal to 

State waters. 

If the Board is strongly considering a pot increase I 

would ask the Board to split the difference of 60 and 

90 and land at 70-75 pots as a measure of 

compromise. 

This is similar to what Captain Josh Trosvig of 

Cerulean commented, who recognizes and reasons 

that 90 pots is too much, and his number is 80. 

Thank you for the opportunity to share my views. 
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